Otis Spri%;s

From: Carr, Paul P. [Paul.Carr@arkansashighways.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2011 8:38 AM

To: Otis Spriggs; Randy Simpkins; ed.martin@suddenlink.com; MAPC Members; John M.
Easley; Craig Light; Michael Morris; Thomas White; Jean Rook; Craig Davenport; cc3290
@att.com; George Hamman; kimberly.elmore@centerpointenergy.com

Subject: RE: Request for Review

It appears that the Access Drive from Stadium extends beyond the property line. They will need to move it
south, unless it is intended to be a shared access with the neighbor to the north.

Paul

From: Otis Spriggs [mailto:OSpriggs@jonesboro.org]

Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 5:16 PM

To: Randy Simpkins; ed.martin@suddenlink.com; MAPC Members; 'John M. Easley'; Craig Light; Michael Morris;
Thomas White; Jean Rook; Craig Davenport; 'cc3290@att.com’; '‘George Hamman'; Carr, Paul P.;
kimberly.elmore@centerpointenergy.com

Subject: Request for Review

MAPC Members, Developers & Area Utilities Companies:

The MAPC agenda for Tuesday, Aug. 9™ has been posted on the City of Jonesboro Website
. Click the link to see the submitted subdivision & Site
Plan for Aldi Grocery Store documents/attachments.

We are not having a Pre-development Meeting this month, however | request your review and
welcome any comments before the next MAPC regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday.

If you have any concerns or comments you may either attend the Meeting on Tuesday at 5:30 PM in
the Council Chambers of the Huntington Building or email me your comments prior to the MAPC
meeting. Thank you.

Otis Spriggs, Director of Planning
(870) 932-0406



